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Spring 2021

Spring is here!

As life begins to return to normal, some plans are still in flux, so please watch for additions and updates which will
be posted as needed.

A Letter From the Board Regarding Manor House Rentals:

A number of residents have expressed interest in renting the Manor House and the Spring House during the
upcoming months for large events. We realize that spring is a busy time for graduations, weddings, showers,
etc. and the NCCA facilities provide a local venue for residents who cannot accommodate crowds at their
homes. However, while we would like to approve your requests, please keep in mind that we are still in the
midst of a pandemic and have a responsibility to protect the health and safety of our residents.

Therefore, until further notice and guidelines change, the Board cannot approve any group rentals at this
time. We will continue to monitor the situation.

Thank you for your understanding.

Newtown Crossing Community Association Board of Directors

The Easter Bunny...

will be visiting Mill Pond Road between 10-11 am on Saturday, April 3. To see the Bunny’s route:
https://www.newtownba.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Map-of-Bunny-cruise-2021.pdf

Following the Bunny Cruise join in the fun at The Newtown Crossing Easter Egg Hunt Saturday 4/3/21 at
11:30am at the Manor House. This will be an outside event, and separated into age groups! Even though it is
outside, we are asking those who attend to please wear a mask. BYOB (obviously, this means BRING YOUR
OWN BASKET). Hand sanitizer will be available!

Hazardous Waste

If you are starting your Spring cleaning, also on April 3rd is the first of five Household Hazardous Waste
Events which will be held from 9 am to 3 pm at the Bucks County Community College. To see the full
schedule for 2012 as well as what is and isn’t accepted for recycling, go to https://newtownpa.gov/
uncategorized/household-hazardous-waste-collection-events/

Sign Repair

The sign is back! Many of you were concerned about the Buck Road Newtown Crossing entrance sign. You
will be happy to know repairs are being completed.

Pool News...Sort of

In most years, pool and swim team information and applications appear in the Spring issue of the Newtown
Crossing Newsletter. This year due to the uncertainty of changing regulations, it will be sent and posted on
the website as it becomes available. American Pool has been chosen as this year’s pool management
company.



